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3 April 2012

Ms Yue Tin-po

Clerk to the Panel on Commerce and Industry
Legislative Council Secretariat

Legislative Council Complex

1 Legislative Council Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Ms Yue,

I refer to the email from Ms Rita Yung of your office dated
20 March 2012.

Mr Alvin Cheung’s observations about the contents of the
Anti-Counterfeiting Trade Agreement (“ACTA”) and the Trans-Pacific
Partnership (“TPP”) are noted. We do not have any comments. Hong
Kong is not a party to the ACTA and TPP negotiations.

Yours sincerely,

( Paul Wongy))
for Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development





